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Access free Wi-Fi on 
ground floor. Please see 
staff for the password.

10 June 2020

Thursday, 11 June
Please note that there will be 
efflorescence cleaning carried 
on the above date.                        
The work will be carried out 
around various Hester 
Canterbury locations, so please 
be sure to be careful when 
traversing any outside area.

Monday, 15 June
It is anticipated that the 
Government will further ease 
some restrictions on or around 
June 21; The Overhear Café 
ordering will cease on the 
above date.
This date will be the last date 
to order any meals.

Tuesday, 16 June
The next Residents’ Committee 
meeting is scheduled for the 
above  date.
If you have any issues you 
would like raised pleased leave 
a note in the Committee 
mailbox.

There are two general purpose utility knives missing
from the Hester Canterbury kitchen.
If you have accidentally taken them please do return
them.

You may have noticed electrical work being carried
out recently at Hester Canterbury.
New dusk to dawn sensors have been fitted to our
external light system; this means the lighting will
automatically come on at dusk and turn off at dawn.

If the thought of having to go to the shops in this cold
weather and then come home and cook is
unappealing, why not select dinner from the
extensive and tempting BASScare Winter menu
selections?

Week Three of  the Winter Menu starts on Monday 

15 June. Please place any orders by lunchtime the 

Thursday before.  Bon Appetit!

http://www.hestercanterbury.com.au/

